
 

Year 6 

This week year 6 have been continuing to analyse and write poetry - their 

work has shown an understanding of features such as similes, metaphors 

and alliteration.  In science they have been exploring micro-organisms - 

what they are and how they affect us.  In their maths lessons, children 

have been extending their using and applying skills in solving problems.   

Some children seemed to have fallen behind with their daily reading - it is    

essential that children are reading daily and that you are either listening to 

them read or talking to them about the books they are reading.  This 

should be recorded daily in their yellow reading records.   

Thank you to those parents who attended our SATs information workshops 

on Tuesday - for those of you who didn't, the hand-outs with key 

information will be sent home with children to ensure you are kept 

informed and know how to support your children in this regard.  As always, 

if you have any questions please ask your child's teacher or another 

member of the team.   

  


